
CAMPHILL PRIMARY SCHOOL FUNDRAISER! 

 

 

SANTA is nearly here!!!  

To make room for Santa 

arriving at your house we 

thought you might like to 

have a ‘tidy up and clear 

out’ over our Halloween holidays and donate toys, games, 

puzzles, dvds etc… to our annual  

‘Bring and Buy Toy Sale’ 

on 

Friday 9th November 2018 

 

This has been a great fundraiser in past years where families have been asked to 

donate good condition toys, books, jigsaw puzzles, board games, dress up 

costumes, age appropriate DVDs etc…. that they no longer use. 

(Please note, no child wants to purchase a ‘piece’ of a toy, please check the item is complete before sending!) 

 

Each class will come along to the sale on the 9th November to make their 

purchases.  The money raised from the ‘Sale’ helps towards Christmas ‘activities’ 

and ‘treats’ for all the children.   

 

Why not have a clear out to make space for new toys at Christmas? 

 

On the day your child can bring along a small amount of money in a clearly labelled 

purse/wallet along with a labelled carrier bag which is also recommended!  

Donations will be gratefully received from Monday 5th November with all 

remaining donations to be in school no later than Wednesday 7th November. 



 

Fundraising Update  

 

As you know we are no longer running with an official PTA due to the number of 

legalities that now come with the term ‘PTA’! Instead, this year we will have a ‘low 

key’ fundraising group who will get together, when needed, to help out at events.  

We would like to be able to have a list of parents who can, when it suits them, be 

called upon to assist with fundraising events.  

If you would like to help out on a very casual basis please complete the slip below:-  

 

Name:- _____________________ Child’s Name & Class:- ________________ 

Email address:__________________________________________________ 

(return the completed slip to your child’s class teacher)  

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Did you know?  

Last academic year our fundraising events made us approx. £5000.00!! We are 

currently spending this money on ‘APPLE TV’ for classrooms, ‘film & animation’ 

figures for IMOTION/ICT activities, new mini whiteboards for all classrooms, 

games for ‘Wet day’ lunchtimes, Christmas ‘treats’  and to also pay for the cost 

of transport to the cinema in December (information to follow after half-term). We are 

also now at the stage of needing to replace some of our very first ipads so we are 

hoping that we will have enough money left to be able to buy 2-4 new ipads!  

 

With this in mind, we really do need everyone to support all our fundraising events 

(eg. our Toy Sale & our Calendar sales this Term) as with the current education budget in NI 

and more recently our own diminishing budget we really would not be in a position 

to purchase such items without this additional money.  

Our fundraising events allow us to provide new experiences and educational tools 

for all the children and we cannot do this without your valued and continued 

support.   

Thank you! 



 

 


